UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT I~
WESTERN DISTRICT OF OKLAHOMA L ED LS

IN RE:

HOLIDAY-RELATED COURT

)
)
)
CLOSING )

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Oklahoma will be closed
on the following dates:
Friday, November 25, 2022, and
Friday, December 23, 2022.

SO ORDERED this 25" day of October, 2022.

s/Sarah A. Hall_
SARAH A. HALL
CHIEF U.S. BANKRUPTCY JUDGE




